
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
4 February 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Mandarin Taster Lessons – Enrichment Programme 
 
I am writing to inform you that your child has been allocated a place for the taster classes in 
Mandarin starting on Thursday 24 February 2022.  The last lesson will be on Thursday 12 May 
2022. 
 
The sessions will be held in room N201 from 3.15pm until 4.15pm. 
 
If you require further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by 
email at imercer@st-martins.essex.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs I Mercer 
Teacher of Modern Foreign Languages 
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